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Students 

There is a need for enhanced skill-focused 

and add-on courses. 

Workshops and STTP programs are 

provided in every department to increase 

students' comprehension of and interest in 

new fields of study. 

For rapid learners to succeed in tough 

situations, training must be improved. 

For rapid learners, product training is 

provided in addition to regular training 

sessions. Neo Colab is provided with Neo 

Colab and Neo PAT as online practice 

platforms. 

The organization must improve its internship 

program. 

By teaching them about and recruiting 

them for internship initiatives, the 

Department of Education also encourages 

students to complete internships during 

the summer. 

More More students should be inspired to join 

in club activities and extension activities. 

 

As part of their academic obligations, 

every student at the institution of higher 

learning must join one of the many clubs. 

 
 

Teacher 

Curriculum has to be improved, and courses 

in emerging technologies should be offered. 

The same material is discussed and any 

required adjustments are made during the 

BOS meeting. 

E-journals are capable of remote access. The person in charge of the library 

receives the same details as well as links 

to the online access points. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Alumni 

The chosen area of study's applications 

should get more attention. Put greater 

emphasis on code and the practical 

The last year's multidisciplinary 

projects were encouraged. 

Students are urged to take part in the 

coding and design competition. 

Projects and internships need to be offered.  

Every weekend, there are regular 

code contests.. 
more weightage Work experience, certification, and 

 
NPTEL courses are now required. 

 

Possibilities exist to enhance employability 
More focus is placed on training 

during campus recruitment training. 

 
the demands of industry for students 



 
 

There should be an entrepreneurial 

development program. 

 

EDC-Cell organizes 

entrepreneurship awareness 

programs on a regular basis. 

Meeting EDC Cell is suggested for 

students. With their suggestions and 

for assistance. 

 

 

 

 

Employer 

Students need to be exposed to 

industry to improve. 

Alumni events are held on a regular basis. 

Industry professionals speak on a regular 

basis. 

Due to the COVIDE Pandemic, industry 

visits are halted until normality is 

restored. 

The culture of participation and 

teamwork has to be enhanced. 

Final-year inter-disciplinary projects were 

encourage Students are encouraged to 

participate in the coding and design 

competition 

Must be adaptable when onboarding 
 
location. 

Mentors and the TP cell provide guidance 

to students. 
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